Ohio

March 19, 2013
TriCounty Visiting Nurses
260 Northland Blvd, Suite 236
Springdale, Ohio  45246






RE:
Compliance Review






Contract # 3113115
Dear Provider,
The Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities (DODD) has attempted to contact you by telephone and email to notify you of an upcoming compliance review but has received no response.  DODD is required to conduct compliance reviews in accordance with the Ohio Administrative Code.  
If you would like to maintain your certifications/license, please contact Lisa Ahlersmeyer at lisa.ahlersmeyer@dodd.ohio.gov or 614-813-9832 within 10 days of this letter to provide information needed for your review.  If you do not contact us, your provider certification and/or facility license will be referred to DODD’s Legal Department for further action.  
If you are no longer interested in maintaining your certifications and/or facility license, please submit this in writing to DODD. The letter relinquishing your certifications and/or facility license should include your name, provider number and/or facility number and the effective date of your certification and/or facility license. 

Sincerely,

[image: image1.emf]
Kelly Miller, Assistant Deputy Director 

Office of Provider Standards and Review

CC:  
Lisa Ahlersmeyer, Reviewer


Alice Pavey, Hamilton County Board Superintendent
Division of Legal and Oversight, 1810 Sullivant Avenue, Columbus, Ohio 43222-1055

Voice: (614) 466-6670     Fax: (877) 644-6671      For the hearing impaired: (800) 750-0750    Toll free: (800) 617-6733     Website:  www.dodd.ohio.gov
The State of Ohio is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of Services


